
 

     
 

 
 

   
  

 

  

 

May 14, 2020 

Via Electronic Mail 

ITMedia Solutions LLC 
c/o Derek A. Newman, Esq. 
Newman DuWors 
100 Wilshire Boulevard, Ste. 700 
Santa Monica, CA 90401 
dn@newmanlaw.com 

mailto:dn@newmanlaw.com


 
  

 
  

 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 
   

 

These and other claims on the website suggest, among other things, an affiliation or 
relationship with the SBA and approved PPP lenders and that consumers can get PPP loans by 
applying on these sites. To the extent that any of these claims are not truthful, omit material 
information needed to prevent the claims from misleading consumers, or are not substantiated, 
they would violate Section 5 of the FTC Act, 15 U.S.C. § 45, which prohibits “unfair or 
deceptive acts or practices in or affecting commerce.” Under Section 5, it is unlawful to make 
representations that are likely to deceive consumers, including small businesses. This includes 
express or implied representations, whether made directly or indirectly. 

IT Media should take immediate action, including by reviewing and monitoring all 
advertising and marketing used by, or on behalf of, IT Media in any form (including websites, 
social media, emails, telemarketing, and text messages), to ensure all deceptive claims are 
removed. You also should act immediately to remediate any harm to small business consumers 
stemming from such claims. This letter is not meant to contain an exhaustive list of possible 
violations related to your products or operations. 

Please notify us within 48 hours of the support IT Media has for the types of claims 
described above and specific actions IT Media has taken to address the FTC’s concerns by 
emailing COVID19ResponseDFP@ftc.gov. FTC investigators have copied and preserved your 
website and marketing materials and will continue monitoring your representations to evaluate 
whether further action is appropriate in connection with your activity. If you have any questions 
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